September 14, 2009

Re: FAST Ride 2008

Thank you very much for your support of the F.A.S.T Ride efforts. Thank you for your
donation of ‘and all of the bags.

We could not have done this without your help and contribution.

We had almost 400 motorcycles. The weather was good until we got back to Galway.
The clouds in the morning might have kept a few people away.

There were 3 IL State Trooper escorts and 2 municipal motorcycle police units that rode
with us. We also had great cooperation from all local and county police. The bottom line
is we had more than 70 intersections and we did NOT have to stop for any of them.

I hope we can count on your support on for FAST Ride 2010.

Thank You again for supporting our efforts to raise awareness of Fetal Alcohol.

Walt and Kathy Teichen

PO Box 1014, Elmhurst, IL 60126
Email: walt@fastride.us
www.fastride.us
630-418-3300



